
Are you ready to take advantage of LIMRA’s  

 

 

What you should know: 
  

• June 10, 2019 – LIMRA will begin processing using CEP. Companies will be able 
to view enrollment and completion data more promptly!  

• July 3, 2019 – The CEP Customer Portal will be available.  

• July 31, 2019 – LIMRA will STOP:  

• Accepting comma-delimited enrollment files.  

• Producing status reports in the current file format.  
If your company cannot meet these dates, please call us at 888-577-5522 or email CEP@LIMRA.com 

 
What should you do now: 

• Review latest CEP Overview 

Please send a list of users (Authorized User List) you would like authorized to access. 
the CEP Customer Portal to  Compliance-RegSvs@limra.com 
  
 

What if you need more information?: 
• For all of our previous communications: https://www.limra.com/CEPCOMM/ 
• Please contact Vince Peterson at vpeterson@limra.com or 860-709-8233 

https://www.limra.com/globalassets/limra/solutions-and-services/onboarding-and-development/compliance-education-platform/cep-overview-2.1.pdf
http://av.limra.com/ADS/AML/CEPContactSpreadsheet.xlsx
mailto:Compliance-RegSvs@limra.com
https://www.limra.com/CEPCOMM/
mailto:vpeterson@limra.com

